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From: Becky Escalante
To: FGG, Public Comment
Subject: [External] I oppose the Alpine Sports Complex
Date: Wednesday, December 6, 2023 7:50:17 AM

Wright’s Field is a rare and irreplaceable California native grassland an endangered habitat
with a publicly accessible, uninterrupted wildflower display unlike any other in the county.
Every time I visit others are there enjoying the peace and quiet. I have been photographing and
documenting the plants and other creatures that live there for a citizen science website on my
visits and will continue to do so. Please don’t turn these photos and record into a sad
memorial.

To replace it with an ill-suited sports complex is an irreversible—and frankly unforgivable—
mistake. Current and future residents of Alpine and San Diego County would be robbed of a
truly unique place. 

-Becky Escalante
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